April 1, 1972

Docket Nos. 50-275 and 50-323

Pacif = Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street, Room 1451
Sar Francisco, Czlifornia 94106

Attention: Mr. G. M. Rueger, Senior Vice President and General Manager
Nuclear Power Generation Buciness Unit

SUBJECT: FEMA EXERC E REPORT FOR THE DIABLO CANYO: NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
1991 ANNUAL EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS EXERCISE

By letter dated February 27, 1992, the Federal Emergency Management Agency
(FEMA) informed the NRC uf the results of their observations of the offsite
activities during the Diablo Canyun emergency preparedness exercise on August
22, 199]1. The letter states there were no deficiencies identified; however,
there were several areas identified that require corrective action. Copies of
the FEMA letter and report are enclosed.

The FEMA report identifies seven areas requiring corrective actions. We
request that you coordinate with the offsite authorities to ensure corrective
actions are taken ‘o resolve these areas,

Sincerely,

Jares H. Reese, Chief
Safequards, Emergency Preparedness and
Non-Power Reactor 8ranch
Enclosures as stated
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oob Hendrix, County Aaministrator
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Resident Inspector, Diablo Canyon
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